
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

                                                                             

OUR SCHOOL ART  GALLERY OPENS ON  Wednesday 5th December 

 

 
The school cordially invites all parents to an exhibition of their children’s artwork on  

Wednesday 5th December from  2:30pm until 4:00 pm.  This special event will be one 

of the highlights of the school year and we know the children will be very happy and 

proud to show you their work.  The pictures have been professionally framed, 

mounted and safety glazed, and will be displayed on special boards, allowing you to 

stroll around our real “art gallery” (the converted school hall!) There is even a 

catalogue to help you locate the children’s pictures. 

 

During the day, all the children will have the opportunity to experience visiting this 

special art gallery and to see their own work displayed. There will be an opportunity 

at the exhibition to purchase the framed picture in support of school fundraising.  

Framed copies can also be made available as a very special and unique gift for friends 

and family members to cherish. 

 

Please note that framed pictures cannot be removed on the day as we would like the 

gallery to remain in place for everyone to enjoy all the works of art. All sold pictures 

will be handed out on the following day. We look forward to welcoming you to this 

special event. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Igbinovia 

 

 

CAN’T MAKE IT? 
If you can’t make it to the exhibition but would still like to purchase your child’s 

framed artwork, please complete and return this slip to the school office along with 

payment of £8.50 per picture, either before the exhibition or as soon as possible 

afterwards 

Please can you make any cheques payable to Ian Watson thank you. 

 

Name of Child    Class 

 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 


